SPS STAFF ATTEND TRAINING ON PROCUREMENT RULES AND REGULATIONS

Training for staff of CBPS on the procurement rules and regulations was held on January 31,
2014. The aim of the training was to sensitize staff on the procurement rules and disposal act.
The main speaker was Mr. Mokaya, the University of Nairobi Procurement manager. In
attendance was the Principal, CBPS, Directors of the various Schools within the College,
Chairmen of Departments, College Registrar, CBPS, College Bursar, College Internal Auditor,
Principal and Chief Technologists, School Administrators, Procurement officers and Heads of
the various Units within the College.




